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13th June 2023 

 

PARENTAL UPDATE 

 

There is only one place to start and that is with a thank you. I asked for your help with getting a more 

purposeful start to the school day and those of you who drive their children to school have strongly supported 

this- most mornings by the time the 8.40 bell goes, there are no parental cars making their way in. I know in 

many households this will have necessitated a change to start of day processes- many thanks. 

 

Our Musical- Percy Jackson and the Lightning Thief- starts this week and tickets are still available for 

Thursday night, Friday night and both performances on Saturday. If you would like tickets, you can contact 

the school office, your child can buy them in the social area any lunchtime or they will be available at the 

door. Refreshments will be available at the interval. We would really appreciate it if you and some friends 

could come along to support our young people and if you are coming on Thursday night- I’ll see you there. 

 

Recruitment for next session is almost at an end and I am pleased to report that we will start August with no 

vacancies. I’ll write again in the last week of term and confirm the new arrivals and the staff who are leaving.  

 

The school Calendar for next session has been finalised and will be shared on our website before the summer 

holidays confirming dates of Parents’ Evenings, Parents’ Information Evenings, dances, reports and 

(provisionally) concerts. 

 

Finally, for now, as is traditional the last day for term before summer holidays will be a half day. School will 

finish after Block 4 at 12.25 and buses have been arranged for this time. 

 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Dr J Vance 
Head Teacher 


